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SPIT-IEEE COLLOQUIUM 2007 

 
Dear Author, 

Greetings! 

On behalf of the organizing committee of SPIT-IEEE Colloquium and International 

Conference, I am glad to inform you that your paper titled ‘Image Segmentation 

Using SUSAN Edge Detector ‘ by Devidas D. Dighe, Chopade J.J. has been selected 

for publication in conference proceeding. Your paper is accepted for poster 

presentation. We congratulate you and invite you to participate in the conference.  

  

The schedule of your poster presentation, specifications and complete programme 

details will be updated on our conference website http://www.ieee-spce-

org/colloquium. If you have still not registered, please do so by accessing this site. 
 

We look forward to seeing you and your colleagues at the colloquium.  
 

Warm regards, 
 

Yours truly, 

 
Prof. K. T. Talele 
Colloquium Chair and Co-ordinator 
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